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Halloween Tragedy Follow-up Statement on Behalf of  
Michael L. Christensen, Superintendent of Schools  

Services have been scheduled to take place this evening and tomorrow morning for the 
three girls involved in the hit-and-run tragedy on Halloween. The following information 
was provided for those who wish to pay their respects by the families of the victims: 

Viewing for Lexi & Lexandra Huerta Perez will be open from 6:00 pm – 9:00 pm, with 
Rosary at 7:00 pm tonight, November 7, at Furneraria del Angel (MacDougall Family 
Mortuary), located at 1610 E. First Street in Santa Ana.  

Mass/service will follow at 8:30 am tomorrow, November 8, at Iglesia Nuestra Senora 
de Guadalupe (1322 E. 3rd Street, Santa Ana).  

Please note that the family respectfully requests that NO MEDIA attend either event. 

Donations to assist with expenses are being accepted at: 
http://www.gofundme.com/gl7l4s 

Viewing and Rosary for Andrea Gonzalez will take place from 5:00 pm – 9:00 pm 
tonight at Cathedral of the Holy Family (566 South Glassell Street, Orange). 
Mass/service will take place at 9:30 am tomorrow, November 8, at the same location. 

Donations to assist with expenses are being accepted at: 
http://www.gofundme.com/AndreaGonzalez 

Our heartfelt condolences go to the family and friends of these young ladies. 

Michael L. Christensen 
Superintendent 
Orange Unified School District 

 

### 

The Orange Unified School District educates approximately 30,000 students in the Cities of Orange, Villa Park, 
Anaheim, Garden Grove, Santa Ana and county areas.  The school district, founded in 1953, encompasses 108 

square miles.  The District office is located at 1401 N. Handy Street, Orange, California. 


